
From: sharyn mcguire   
Sent: Thursday, 14 June 2012 11:35 AM 
To: otboardconsultation 
Cc: 

 

 
Subject: Supervision Guidelines 
 

 
 

OT AUS NSW PRIVATE PRACTITIONER FOCUS GROUP 
 
Submission re Proposed Supervision Guidelines 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Thank you for your ongoing provision of information, which is helpful to the profession, and is 
encouraging participation and discussion. 
 
At the last meeting of this group, it was agreed that a submission be put forward requesting further 
information about the following: 
 

• Will training be available for supervisors? 
•  Will support be available for supervisors? 
• Are there review plans for future guidelines? 
• What would be the consequences of an ‘ambivalent’ report? 
• Confidentiality guidelines and requirements. 

 
Kind regards 
Sharyn McGuire 
B App Sc OT. M Counselling 
Chair. OT AUS NSW PPFG 

 




